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«Title» 

Some book week characters from our parade.  Thor’s outfit on the left was very cleverly made by using recycled 

materials.  Well done Mum!     Last week we learnt more about Jahzekiel as student of the week. 

WHAT’S ON 

TERM 3 

Mon   3 Sep Dental van here all week 

   NAPLAN online readiness 

     practice tests for Yrs 3 & 5 

 

Tues   4 Sep P&C meeting 3.15 pm 

 

Thur 13 Sep Book club orders due in 

 

Fri 14 Sep North coast athletics Lismore 

 

Tues 25 Sep School assembly 2.30 pm 

 

Fri 28 Sep Last day Term 3 
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What else is happening ….. 

We saw some great characters at our recent Book Week parade and everyone enjoyed the class 

activities in the afternoon.  Thank you for supporting our Book Fair ….. we now have 33 new books 

for the library which Sally is madly processing to get on the shelves.  Some of these books were from 

commissions and some were kindly donated back to the school on the day. 

Four students competed at the Lower North Coast athletics carnival on Friday.  We are waiting to 

hear if they have made it through to the North Coast level at Lismore on Friday, 14 September 2018. 

Thank you to those parents who have sent in a school photo order.  We have decided to take another 

whole school group photo as the first one we took is not good enough quality and we had two 

students away.  It’s not too late to send orders in.  Forms are available from the office and packs are 

only $10 each. 

The NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge has now closed.  Congratulations to Ari, Lea-Ann, Natkita 

and Heidy for completing the challenge this year.  Certificates will be presented at the end of the 

year. 

We hope the dads, pops and uncles enjoyed their Father’s Day yesterday.  Thank you to the P&C for 

running a gift stall on Friday and for the donation of lovely gifts. 

 

Our school was the 

Champion after handicap at 

the recent Macleay District 

athletics carnival in 

Kempsey.  Congratulations 

to all students who 

competed. 
We have lots of students zooming ahead with literacy skills using the 

MiniLit program with Jodi each morning.  Congratulations to Emalina 

for completing the 200 word list.  Well done. 
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In 3-6 we have been playing Kahoot in 

class.  It is a question based game to test 

students knowledge on different topic 

areas. 

Left: Miss Crowe, Ari and Dane did some 

fun science experiments while the rest of 

the class were away.  Who’d have thought 

Skittles could be so much fun! 

BOOK WEEK 

Our new iPad microscopes were great value 

and went perfectly with our Book Week      

activity for the book “Do not lick this book”.  

Each page of the book showed zoomed in 

images of teeth, skin, hair, clothing etc.    

Children then used the iPads to check out  

different things around the classroom.  Thor’s 

golden hair was amazing as well as Red   

Riding Hood’s clothing, 
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